Joseph S. Testa, M.D.
2155 Sheridan Drive
Tonawanda, N.Y. 14223-1473
(716) 447-0590


				December 23, 2018


Dear Sirs,

		Thank you for finally throwing a life to all physicians! One of the biggest blunders made when HER’s were approved was not mandating interoperability. This single
mistake is costing the Health Care System in the United States billions of dollars every month.
Please act now on this blatant oversight/mistake. The time to correct it is overdue.

		Also, it is time to spend some money on plane tickets to visit countries like Italy, France, Germany and Japan to name just a few, and learn how they have better outcomes at half the price we pay. Being ranked 37th in the world is not good. Our infant death mortality statistics and ranking is pathetic!

Thank you for taking the time to read my comments. 

	Respectfully,
						 



						Joseph S. Testa, M.D.



JST/wtf


P.S.: We need single payer health care like the rest of the world.
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